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I am very pleased to announce the appointment of Anshul Mathur to the position of General Manager, 
Nedco West. This appointment is effective March 30, 2020. In his new role, Anshul will report directly to 
me.   

 
Anshul started his career as an Electrical Engineer with Hydro One in Ontario before taking on a Team Lead 
role at Worley Parsons in Edmonton.  Anshul relocated to Ontario three years later to pursue his MBA and 
thereafter took on a new challenge with Ontario Power Authority as Manager, Procurement Operations. At 
around the same time, Westburne was exploring the Renewal Energy market and Anshul joined the Rexel 
family as Business Development Manager, Renewables in July 2011, helping Rexel gain a strong market 
share. In the past 9 years, Anshul has progressed through the organization and this included a special 
assignment to Rexel Chile. He is currently the National Business Development Manager for the Rexel 
International Projects Group and has led a high performing team that has won over $100M+ in profitable 
Project Business. He is also currently engaged with Nedco in improving Canada-wide processes as well as 
ensuring Rexel delivers on key projects in the execution phase. 
 
Anshul is well established in the Electrical Industry and has relationships with key Vendors and Suppliers. 
He is an Electrical Engineer and holds a Master in Business Administration from the University of Toronto. 
In addition, he is a licenced Professional Engineer.  
 
Anshul will be relocating with his family, his wife Maneka and their two daughters, Ashna and Aria, to make 
beautiful British Columbia their home. Anshul has the knowledge and drive required to lead us in the coming 
years. His primary focus is on ensuring the team is engaged, working collaboratively and having fun. Anshul 
embodies the Rexel values which includes promoting a respectful workplace that trusts & empowers its 
people and supports inclusiveness while delivering the best customer experience.  
 
Please join me in extending to Anshul, a warm welcome to Nedco and wishing him the very best in his new 
role. 
 
 
 
Adrian Trotman 
Vice-president, Nedco 


